
 

 

Birthdays 

Birthdays 
010/06 - Frances Hixon 

10/08 - Ann Cannon 

10/14 - Al Slavens 

10/28 - Elaine Cupp 

10/28 - Jeremy Froebel 

Anniversaries 
10/15 -  

Richard & Shirley 

Sturgis 
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1 2 

3 

Exodus 3:1-14 

“I BELIEVE IN GOD” 

Sunday Service @ 

11:00AM 

 

4 5 
 

6 
 

 

7 8 
 
 

 
 

Drive-Thru Blessing  
@ 4:30pm - 6pm 

9 

10 
 

Luke 1:1-3 

“I BELIEVE IN JESUS” 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 
 

SPR Meeting 

Immediately  

Following Worship 

11 12 
 

 

13 14 
 

 
 

15 16 

17 

Acts 2:1-4 

“I BELIEVE IN THE  

HOLY SPIRIT” 

Sunday Service @ 11AM 

18 19 
  

20 
 
 

 

21                            22        23 

24 

Matthew 16:18 &  

Hebrews 12:1-12 

“I BELIEVE IN THE 

CHURCH AND THE 

COMMUNION OF 

SAINTS” 

Sunday Service  @ 11AM 

25             26           
  

27 28 

Rooted In Faith 

Time: TBD 

Location: TBD 

29 30 

 

31 
Psalm 103 

“I BELIEVE IN THE  
FORGIVENESS OF SINS” 
Sunday Service @ 11AM 
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Preschool 6:30-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 
Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection             

12 (Noon) 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Midweek Prayer & Reflection 

12:00 (Noon)  

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 
Preschool 6:30am-6PM Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Bible Study                                         

5:15pm 

Bible Study                                         

5:15pm 

Bible Study                                         

5:15pm 

Preschool 6:30am-6PM 

Bible Study                                         

5:15pm 

Choir Practice                 

6:00pm 

Choir Practice                 

6:00pm 

Choir Practice                 

6:00pm 

Choir Practice                 

6:00pm 



Service Project: This will be an ongoing 

Service Project. We will be assisting with 

Christ Church’s in Harrisburg Food             

Pantry. We are in need of volunteers to 

help once a month. Items that we will 

need on a regular basis are clean, plastic 

grocery bags, travel-sized toiletry items,                 

regular-sized bars of soap, socks, gloves, hats, and travel-sized sunscreen. The 3rd Tuesday of every 

month, we will need two people with a pick-up truck, to go to Golden Harvest to pick up the food 

for the food pantry. The 3rd Thursday of every month, we will need volunteers to help pack and 

distribute food at Christ Church.  

If your business or co-workers are service oriented, feel free to reach out to the office here at 

Woodlawn, to get involved. This would allow us to have a larger volunteer base to support this 

effort.  

Please contact the Woodlawn Office or email for any questions or concerns!!  

Fall Activities: Beginning October 1st - October 22nd, we will be collecting individually wrapped 

candy (NO FRUITSNACKS), individually wrapped snack crackers (NO PEANUT BUTTER PROD-

UCTS), Boxes of Caprisuns, Snack Bags of Chips, as well as other individually wrapped snack items. 

Due to licensing regulations, we will not be able to have a traditional Fall Festival.  

We plan on October 28th, to have an In-House Fall Celebration for the Children. We have planned 

fun activities for the children, which will include bounce houses. Please make sure your child is 

dressed appropriately to be outside. So check for the weather.  

On October 29th, we will have a Classroom Trick-or-Treat. Please have your child dress up as their                

favorite Book Character. Please bring the book as we will also be having a Book Parade as we                         

trick-or-treat. Parents will not be permitted at these two events. Look for future emails for          

updates.  

Blessing of the Animals: Join us as we witness God’s Love for all of creation with a Drive-Thru 

Service for The Blessing of the Animals.  

This will take place on Friday, October 8th, from 4:30pm-6:00pm in the parking lot of Woodlawn.  

Reminder of Time: All children must be here by 9:30am unless they have a doctor’s excuse.  

Breakfast is served from 8:30-9:00am, if your child is arriving later than 9:00am, please make sure 

they have had breakfast before being dropped off. Parents are not allowed in the building between 

the hours of 9am-3pm each day.  

Sheets & Blankets: All items coming into your child’s classroom must be labeled with your 

child’s name on it. We are washing sheets and blankets daily. Please make sure you are 

doing your part by returning them clean on Monday morning, to help mitigate the spread 

of Covid-19. 

Outside Toys & Food: NO OUTSIDE TOYS OR OUTSIDE FOOD ARE ALLOWED IN THE  

CENTER. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES/CLOSURES:  

There are several dates to take notice of:  

Thursday - November 11th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Veteran’s Day. 

 The center will reopen on Friday, November 12th.   

Wednesday - November 24th - Woodlawn will close at 12:00pm (Noon) in preparation 

for the  Thanksgiving Holiday.  

Thursday/Friday - November 25th/26th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of 

the Thanksgiving Holiday.                                                                                                                                                          

The center will reopen on Monday, November 29th. 

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at                                                          

(706) 738 - 2546  

You can also email us after hours at the emails below:                                                                                                      

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com or cuppe4567@gmail.com  

Woodlawn United Methodist 
The TIDINGS 

Pastor 
Bernard “Sonny” Mason 

 

 Preschool Director 
Elaine Cupp 

 

Senior Ministries 
Joan Satcher 

 

Family Ministries 
Debbie Hixon  

 

Director Of Music 
Phillip Streetman 

 

Financial  
Larry Wiggins 

Church Office:               

706-738-2546 
woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant  
Jeremy Froebel 

Prayer Group will not be               

meeting until further notice. 

The Prayer List will be sent out 

weekly via email to inform           

everyone of the Prayer Requests. 

If you have any prayer requests, 

please contact Pastor Sonny at 

bernardsmason@aol.com 

FALL FESTIVAL OF FAITH AND WORSHIP 

AND PREACHING SERIES 

Based on The Apostles Creed and paralleling our Fall Bible Study “CREED”, 
these worship experiences will seek to increase our understanding of WHAT we 

believe and HOW we apply and share our faith in these challenging times.  
 
 

Sunday, October 3rd (World Communion Sunday) -  
“I BELIEVE IN GOD…”  

Exodus 3:1-14 
 

Sunday, October 10th -  
“I BELIEVE IN JESUS…”  

Luke 1:1-13 
 

Sunday, October 17th -  
“I BELIEVE IN THE HOLY SPIRIT….”  

Acts 2:1-4 
 

Sunday, October 24th -  
“I BELIEVE IN THE CHURCH AND  

THE COMMUNION OF THE SAINTS….”  

Matthew 16:18 & Hebrews 12:1-2 
 

Sunday, October 31st -  
“I BELIEVE IN THE FORGIVENESS OF SINS” 

Psalm 103 
 

Sunday, November 7th (All Saint’s Sunday) -  
“I BELIEVE IN THE RESURRECTION OF THE BODY”  

Revelation 21:3-5 

 

Let us make each of  these Sundays a time for spiritual growth and  
outreach as we invite others to join us for  

THE FALL FESTIVAL OF FAITH!! 
COME….. SHARE….. REJOICE!!  

 

Grace and Peace,  

Pastor Sonny Mason 

Established 1889  

CHECK  

OUT OUR  

WEBSITE!! 

“I will say of the LORD, He is my refugee and my fortress:  
In Him will I trust.  

- Psalm 91:2 

*Bring in paper towels 
and toilet paper for 
our monthly donation 
we give to  

Pathways - the      
Maxwell House store. 

Woodlawn UMC will be having a  

Blessing of the Animals on  

Friday, October 8th,  

from 4:30pm - 6:00pm.               

This will be a Drive Thru Event and is 

open to all people!!  

May God Bless You Always!! 

Have A Taste of Fall in our Daily Bread Café 

on Sunday Mornings!! 

Enjoy some refreshing Hot Apple Cider & 

Pumpkin Bread perfect for a Fall Morning!!  

mailto:woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com

